
 

 

 

 

 

 

MAR 21, 1977 

 

 

 

Mr. A. von Schmeling 

Counselor 

Embassy of the Federal Republic of Germany 

4645 Reservoir Road, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 

 

   Re: Lockheed Aircraft Corporation 

 

Dear Mr. von Schmeling: 

 

 This is in further response to your telephone inquiry of February 17 and letter of 

February 23, 1977. 

 

 First, the Commission has never received any list containing the names of foreign 

officials who may have received payments from Lockheed. 

 

 Second, with respect to your inquiry regarding documents reflecting payments to Messrs. 

Evans, Fife, Robbins and Meuser in connection with Lockheed business in Germany, I instructed 

my staff to review thoroughly once again our investigative files in this matter.  I have been 

advised that, with the exception of certain workpapers of Lockheed’s auditors, all documents in 

our possession which relate to Lockheed activities in Germany have been furnished to the United 

States Department of Justice for transmission to the German Government, pursuant to the 

September, 1976 agreement between your Government and our Department.  These workpapers 

will be furnished to the Department of Justice as soon as possible. 

 

 If I may be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wallace L. Timmeny 

Associate Director 

 

WLT:MFP:sgc 


